
Highland District Council 

1978 Ford Parkway Saint Paul, Minnesota  55116 

Phone: 651-695-4005     

Email: info@highlanddistrictcouncil.org 

 

Building a More Vibrant, Welcoming, and Safe Neighborhood  

The Highland District Council’s mission is to foster opportunities for the people that live, learn, work, 
and play in Highland Park to engage and connect with neighbors, businesses and local government and 

to help build a more vibrant, welcoming, and safe neighborhood.  
The HDC is a registered 501(c)3 non-profit. 

Transportation Committee 
September 11, 2018 7:00 PM 

Highland Park Community Center 
Agenda 

 
7:00 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8:30 PM 
 

Call to Order – Nate Hood,  Acting Chair 
 
Approval of Prior Meeting Minutes- Chair 
 
UMN Pedestrian Safety Research –Nichole, 
UMN 
 
Hamline Resolution –Nate Hood, Chair 
 
Circus Juventas Parking –Nate Hood, Chair 
New Business 
 
Adjourn 

Chair:  Nate Hood 
Vice Chair: Jack Dobier 
Secretary:  Kevin Gallatin 
Committee Members:  Amy Schwarz, Kristine Grill, Tom Basgen, Jeffrey Burton, Heidi 
Schallberg, Bridget Dinter,  
Alternate:  David Stein, Mat Hollingshead  
 
   
 
 
The next meeting of the Transportation Committee is October 9, 2018 at 7:00 PM 


